
     

 
 

 
 
 

LUKE 1:17 – “To turn the hearts of the fathers to the children, and the disobedient to the wisdom of the just;  
to make ready a people prepared for the Lord.” 

 

The Word of God is the means to abiding in Christ 
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1 February, 2018 
 
Dear VLCS Parents,  
Greetings in the precious name of our Lord Jesus Christ. God is with us and His love embraces every family! 
 
Co-curricular activities during or after school have begun and they are: Art, Athletics, Badminton, Basketball, 
Gardening, Soccer, and Table Tennis.  If you would like your child to participate in any of these activities, 
please make inquiries with your child’s respective supervisor.  
 
Activities for the month of February:  
 
Survey for parents 
We are conducting a survey for parent’s opinions on 10 different aspects of the school.  The survey form will 
be sent home with your child and we encourage you to give your feedback and testimonies.  Please complete 
and return the form to the school by Monday, 5 February.  Thank you for completing the survey. 
 
Registration for the International Student Convention (ISC) in Ball State University (BSU), Muncie, 
Indiana, USA, 17-29 May 
Student conventions are part of the school program which help to build character and discipline.  The evening 
rallies will challenge your child to seek God’s Kingdom and His righteousness first and to encourage them to 
become World Changers!  School is willing to subsidize 50% of total cost for each student going for the first 
time, and fully subsidize 1 male and 1 female staff to supervise the students.  If your child has won 1st-6th 
place in the 2017 RSC, please consider giving your support and encouragement for your child to participate 
in this ISC.  Please inform your child’s respective supervisor by Monday, 5th February, as we will begin 
registration on 7th February. 
 
Chinese New Year Celebration and Holidays 
School will celebrate Chinese New Year festivities at 12:00pm on Wednesday, 14 February.  Dress code for 
the day will be the students’ Sunday best, and they are encouraged to bring CNY goodies to share with their 
friends. School will be closed from 15 to 19 February. All students will report back to school on Tuesday, 20 
February.  
 
Bible Memory Passage for February: Romans 6:1-12  
 
Financial Commitment for School Fees   
Please note that there will be additional charges of $10+GST per month to cover the cost of Fee Protection 
and Accident Insurance required by the EduTrust certification framework.  Charges for January and February 
will be reflected as well in the invoice for March and April, which will be issued and due in mid-February. 
Thank you for fulfilling your financial commitment on time. 
 
The staff wish all families “A blessed festive holiday (CNY) and a good time of rest!”  
 
Blessings,  
 
Principals, Mrs. Malna Valluvan and Mrs. Lim Ho Mun  


